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Posted on July 27, 2020

Residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home enjoyed a 'gig in the garden' with singer Rob T last week – the weather was

lovely.

Our ladies and gents loved Rob T's music and had a great time singing and dancing along to his songs. Rob T always creates such a

wonderful atmosphere in our Home – a great time was had by all!

Thanks for a brilliant time Rob. Come back and see us again soon!
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